
 

 

“Daylesford Cars & Coffee” is held on the 
first Sunday of each month from Septem-
ber through to April. 

Attached are a few pictures which I took  
at the most recent event last Sunday, 3 
January 2016.  

I hope you can use them in the magazine 
to inspire a few more Humbers to attend 
what is an excellent, relaxed event in 
country Victoria for a very worthy cause. 

Cheers, 

Jerry Wells (Trentham) 



 

 


